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student needs, PPE, etc. There are a lot of questions regarding clinical courses. All 

students must have access to PPE as outlined in government policies, and students 

must meet the guidelines while in the field or clinic. For some programs, there are 

no replacement courses for fieldwork/clinical; therefore, each program must tackle 

the issue individually. The college has a list of programs that require clinical or 

fieldwork and is working to define PPE needs and rules. Students must sign a release 

form to be placed, and each unit will have to create a procedure for collecting 

release forms. 

¶ Campus Repopulation – campus has formed a repopulation committee. This 

committee has broad representation across campus. The college is fighting for 

faculty to have access to campus workspaces. This is contingent upon the occupancy 

goals moving forward. Estimates are that no more than 5,000 people will be allowed 

on campus at any given time for at least the first eight weeks of the semester.  

¶ Commencement – commencement is postponed until fall. Campus is encouraging 

virtual experiences until then.  

¶ We Got You at The Beach – a new virtual town hall held by CHHS. The first town hall 

was held last night (April 30) and it was very successful. The college will continue to 

hold more events. If you have an idea for a theme please pass them along to 

Amber.Johnson@csulb.edu.  

¶ Peer Mentoring Group – a call will be sent out to faculty to serve as supervisors for 

peer mentors. Peer mentors will be embedded into units across the college as 

supports for mental health.  

11:15 am – 11:32 am Updates from Chair/Vice Chair/Chairs Meeting 

¶ General Updates – The chairs are currently holding weekly meetings to deal with 

COVID-
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accomplished? There is currently no accountability system in place, and this 
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 12:25 ʹ 12:30  New FC Members Introduction  

Welcome to the new members for next academic year. New 

members Drs. Yang Lu, Kellie Walters, Mimi Kim, Curt Davidson, 

and Salim Al-Ani were introduced.  

12:30 ʹ 12:38   Chair Election for 2020-21  

The Deans rely on the Faculty Council Chair position to make 

decisions and communicate with the faculty, so it is extremely 

helpful to elect before the new AY starts. There was a call for 

nominations. Faculty Council members were given a week to 

consider, and an election will be held via email. Natalie will send 

out an email to vote once nominations are collected.  

12:38 ʹ 12:39  Things to continue in the new academic year (Sandhya Shimoga)  

Sandhya & the FC thanked Natalie McGlocklin for her outstanding support during the 

academic year for all FC activities.  

¶ RTP document changes  

¶ Invite representatives from the EPC and GEGC 

¶ The Research Committee subcommittee 

12:39 – 12:39 pm   FC Member Q & A 

None to report  

12:


	Minutes

